
From: Biedermann, <Cynthia@DGS>
To: "Rose, Debra" <drose@nfpa.org>

Date: 4/4/2016 4:30:32 PM
Subject: CBSC 2016 CEC: Contract Update

Hi Deb!

The contract will be sent via email tomorrow. Can you let me know how quickly your staff will be able to review 
it? We have been working closely with the new contracts unit in an effort to get the agreements sent ASAP!

Our apologies for the delay,

Cynthia

CYNTHIA BIEDERMANN | ASSOCIATE GOVERNMENTAL PROGRAM ANALYST | CALIFORNIA BUILDING 
STANDARDS COMMISSION | 916.263.1330
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